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To: SoS Rulemaking
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Date: Monday, July 10, 2017 3:31:50 PM

I am in receipt of the secretary of State'e proposed election amendments. As an educated lay person | find them
difficult to understand. | am most concerned that eligible voters should be able to register and vote regardless of
party affiliation or any other status. | believe that cross jurisdiction voting may be confusing and unfair if it
eliminates voting areas in poor neighborhoods. It appears that as the amendments become complicated, so too will
the voting process. This discourages voting!

Mary Pritchard
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